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We are thrilled to announce that Melomed Gatesville Hospital has been awarded 
the Western Cape Blood Service’s Corporate of the Year Award for 2024! 
This prestigious recognition celebrates our commitment to saving lives 
through consistent support and blood donation initiatives.

On 6 December 2024, we had the honour of attending a delightful breakfast event 
where dedicated stakeholders across various categories were recognized for their 
exceptional contributions.

Thank you to the Western Cape Blood Service for this acknowledgment and to our 
incredible team and donors for their unwavering efforts.

WESTERN CAPE BLOOD SERVICE’S 
CORPORATE OF THE YEAR AWARD.

Well done!


